
 

   

  

   

 

 

        
 

 
 

 

  
 

    
   

 

From:  Neil cooper < > 

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 2:44 AM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Music licensing 

The ASCAP and BMI consent decrees are just as important today as ever before. 

Neil Cooper 

Cooper Wine Co 

35306 N Sunset Road 

Benton City, WA 99320 




